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PUBLIC NOTICE

It has come to the notice of UGC that certain Higher Educational
Institutes have been visited/ inspected by individuals impersonating
themselves as officials of the UGC. All the Higher Educational Institutes
are hereby informed that UGC conducts visit/inspection of the Higher
Educational Institutes with prior written intimation to the institute(s)
concerned, which includes the details of the visiting/ inspecting team.

All Higher Educational Institutes are requested to verify the identity of
such individuals from the communication(s) of the UGC regarding a
visit/inspection. The Higher Educational Institution may sensitize their
staff accordingly. The Higher Educational Institution may directly
contact the UGC in case any further clarification is required.
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